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The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros, on 
behalf of the Venezuelan people, congratulates the President of the Democratic 
People’s Republic of Korea, Kim Jong Un, and the President of the Republic of 
Korea, Moon Jae-in, for holding the third Bilateral Summit between bouth 
countries, convinced that this historic meeting will contribute to the realization of a 
lasting peace in the Peninsula, in the region and in the world, based on the 
principles of dialogue and mutual respect, thus demonstrating the ability of the 
peoples to solve their own issues without external interference. 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, fully committed to the international peace, 
expresses to the Democratic People's Republic of Korea and the Republic of Korea 
its willingness to contribute and accompany, with the spirit of friendship and non-
interference, in this process of rapprochement between the two countries, and at 
the same time hopes that the friendly consultations and understanding on the 
Korean Peninsula prevail, for the benefit of the brotherly Korean people. 
 
The Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, takes this opportunity to 
reaffirm its desire to continue deepening the friendly relations and cooperation with 
the Democratic People's Republic of Korea and the Republic of Korea, and thus, 
providing valuable contributions for the consolidation of a multipolar and 
multicentre world, which is guarantee of justice, peace and happiness for the 
peoples. 
 

 
Caracas, April 27th,2018 


